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April 18, 2012
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S. W.

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Attention:  Mr. David Danner, Executive Director & Secretary
RE: 
Revised/Supplemental Pages (Avista Corporation – Dockets UE-120436 & UG-120437)
Avista Corporation (“the Company”) hereby encloses for filing an original and 19 copies of the revised page 45 of the testimony of Patrick Ehrbar Exhibit No. ___(PDE-1T), as well as supplemental page 13A to be added to Exhibit No.___(PDE-2) and a supplemental page to be added to the end of Exhibit No.___(PDE-3).   
In addition, the Company is filing a revision to the March 30, 2012 Cover Letter, which was included in the Company’s original filing, to reflect the inclusion of the proposed Schedule 93 tariff revisions, as well as the Schedule 93 tariff sheet formatted with the coding required by WAC 480-80-105, and Schedule 93 in legislative format as required by WAC 480-07-510.
The purpose of the revisions in this filing is to reflect the inclusion of Schedule 93 which the Company is proposing to become effective at the conclusion of the case in order to pass through to customers the existing December 31, 2011 ERM deferral balance over a 12 month period, all of which has been described in the pre-filed direct testimony of Patrick Ehrbar, Exhibit No.___(PDE-1T).    With the exception of the Schedule 93 tariff sheets, all changes are highlighted in gray.
Please direct any questions on this matter to Paul Kimball at 509.495.4584.

Sincerely,
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Kelly Norwood

Vice President, State & Federal Regulation

Enclosures
cc:
See attached service list
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